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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

SUMMIT CONSTRUCTION WILL BE CONDUCTING WATERLINE REPLACEMENT
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY ON YOUR STREET IN THE NEXT 2-3 WEEKS.

NOTICE OF THIS PROJECT HAS BEEN PROVIDED TO RESIDENTS WITHIN THE OAK CREEK
WATER DISTRICT OVER THE PAST 3 YEARS.

THE DURATION OF THIS WORK CAN VARY FROM STREET TO STREET BUT IS EXPECTED
TO TAKE ABOUT 4-6 WEEKS.

DURING THIS TIME THERE WILL BE HEAVY EQUIPMENT AND CREWS WORKING ALONG
THE STREET AND IN THE RIGHT OF WAY, TRAFFIC CONTROLS WILL BE IN PLACE, AND
YOU MAY BE INCONVIENCED DURING YOUR TRAVELS ON THE STREET.

THE WORK WILL TAKE PLACE ON THE STREET AND IN THE RIGHT OF WAY IN FRONT
OF RESIDENCES, NOT ON PRIVATE PROPERTY.

LANDSCAPING WITHIN THE PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY MAY BE AFFECTED BY THIS
PROJECT. WE WILL STRIVE TO RETURN ANY AFFECTED LANDSCAPING WITHIN THE
RIGHT OF WAY TO THE GENERAL CONDITION IT WAS IN PRIOR TO CONSTRUCTION.

PLEASE BE PATIENT! THIS PROJECT IS A SIGNIFICANT INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE FOR
YOU AND YOUR NEIGHBORS.

WHEN COMPLETE, THE WATER MAIN AND THE SERVICE PIPE TO THE METER AT YOUR
ADDRESS WILL BE NEW.

THE PIPE FROM THE WATER METER TO THE RESIDENCE IS PRIVATELY OWNED AND
WILL NOT BE REPLACED.

QUESTIONS AND CONCERNS CAN BE DIRECTED TO THE OAK CREEK WATER MONTHLY
BOARD MEETINGS.

THANK YOU!



